
Dear friend,
Every year, thousands of migrant workers converge 
in farming camps in Culiacan, Sinaloa, Mexico, for the 
agricultural harvest. The workers come from all over 
Central America and represent more than 120 ethnic 
groups from four countries.

For nearly 30 years, volunteers from American and 
Mexican churches have joined together with Global 
Recordings Network (GRN) Mexico for The Culiacan 
Project — our dynamic outreach conducted annually 
during harvest times. 

GRN missionaries and church volunteers go from camp 
to camp daily requesting an opportunity to meet with 
the workers, seeking to identify their precise dialects, 
distribute audio and visual resources wherever possible, 
and present an evening program. Not every camp 
foreman allows our workers access, but for those that do, 
the results are astounding.

In February, several thousand recordings will be given out 
in hundreds of languages, resulting in several thousand 
decisions for Christ registered annually in these camps.

Please join us Together in Prayer for The Culiacan Project 
this February.

Together in prayer, 
The Global Recordings USA Team

PS: Each of the prayers featured here comes from 
Elizabeth Chan’s story, which you will receive in the mail 
or you can read online at our website. 

■  �Week One: February 1 – 7

Every year the need grows 
for volunteers and short-term 
missionaries who are interested 
in participating in The Culiacan 
Project. There is a particular need 
for individuals who can speak 
Spanish and are comfortable driving 
in Mexico. We pray that the Lord of 
the harvest will bring those to grow 
our outreach network this year.

Join us in praying for the GRN 
USA and GRN Mexico teams as 
they travel to and throughout 
Culiacan, Sinaloa, Mexico, to tell the 
story of Jesus to migrant workers. 
Many of them will be traveling 
great distances and we ask for 
safety and reliable vehicles for this       
important journey.  
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Would you like to receive our team’s ongoing prayer requests via email?  
If so, visit GlobalRecordingsUSA.org/Pray or contact our office at 888.444.7872.

■  Week Two: February 8 – 14

As the advance team prepares the 60–80 volunteers, pray we have all the necessary digital media 
to accommodate everyone who hungers for the Word.

With so many migrants arriving from all over Mexico, ask the Lord to aid us in the challenge of 
quickly distributing digital media in more than 120 languages. 

We also ask that each team of 12-15 people who visit the camps will have the necessary digital 
means to spread the gospel in the language of the day laborers.

■  Week Three: February 15 – 21

We pray that God will open doors as the teams go throughout the camps identifying all the 
dialects spoken by the migrants and matching them with GRN resources.

Almost every evening, workers are invited to camp meetings where they hear the story of Jesus 
in their language and can talk with the missionaries and ministries that unite us during this 
important harvest time. Lord, we pray and thank you for allowing those you call to hear the sound 
of your voice through these meetings.

As the workers hear and embrace the good news of Jesus Christ, we know that many use social 
networks to be in contact with their families and friends. Join with us in prayer that they will also 
distribute GRN recordings socially, as well.

■  Week Four: February 22 – 28

As the missionaries and volunteers return home, and the migrant workers move on to the next 
season, we thank God for those whose lives have been changed for eternity and for all those who 
have prayed with us and for us throughout this month. 

Throughout the years, the Culiacan Project has successfully planted churches to carry on the work 
of ministry to those transformed by God’s word during this time. Ask the Lord for his abundant 
blessing on establishing more places of fellowship for these new believers to worship and grow in 
relationship with Christ.


